
SHAKEEL KHAN 
Murder Victim 

Johnson City, New York 
March 30, 2019 

REWARD 
The Rewards For Justice Program, United States Department of State, is offering a reward of up to $5 million for information leading to the arrest or 
conviction in any country of any individual who committed, attempted or conspired to commit, or aided or abetted in the commission of the murder of 
Shakeel Khan. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Albany Field Office in Binghamton, New York, along with the New York State Police, and Johnson City Police Department, 
is seeking the public's assistance in identifying the unknown individual(s) responsible for the murder of Shakeel Khan in Johnson City, New York.  On March 30, 
2019, at approximately 10 p.m., Shakeel Khan was murdered execution-style outside of his business, Halal Bites, in Johnson City, New York. 
 

If you have any information on this case, please contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip 
online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Albany 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/albany
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